

Mrs. Ching-Feng Wang President Taiwan Red Cross 303 Bangka Blvd, Wanhua District Taipei, Taiwan

Tokyo, 14 July 2016

Dear Mme. President,

Thank you for your letter dated 12 July. I was astonished to hear that the Red Cross Act in Taiwan had been indeed abrogated.

I, however, believe that this does not immediately lead to the abrogation of Taiwan Red Cross. As expressed in my letter to you a week ago, I hope the indispensable role of your organisation be maintained as in the past in compliance with our basic humanitarian principles.

Yours Sincerely,

Tadateru Konoe

President

Address: 1-3, SHIBA DAIMON 1-CHOME

MINATO-KU, TOKYO 105-8521

JAPAN

TELEPHONE: +81-3-3437-7087

E-Mail: kokusai@jrc.or.jp

TELEFAX: +81-3-6679-0785 Web: http://www.jrc.or.jp